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For: 

 
THE CHANCELLORS 
 
cc: VICE-CHANCELLORS FOR ACADEMIC AFFAIRS, VICE-
CHANCELLORS FOR RESEARCH AND DEVELOPMENT/EXTENSION 

 
 
From:  

 
 
Maria Cynthia Rose Banzon Bautista 
Vice-President for Academic Affairs 

Subject:  EXTENSION OF THE DEADLINE FOR SUBMISSION OF APPLICATIONS 
TO THE SCIENCE PRODUCTIVITY SYSTEM (SPS) BATCH 2021-2023 

 

 
In light of the recent surge in cases of COVID-19 and the government’s heightened restrictions in 

place, which caused another shift in the work arrangements in the Constituent Universities, we 

are extending the deadline for the submission of applications (new and renewal) to the Science 

Productivity System (SPS) Batch 2021-2023 to 31 January 2022. This extension will give our 

faculty sufficient time to complete their applications, secure the necessary endorsements from 

their respective units, and allow your Offices to review the completeness of the applications. 

 

Thank you. Stay healthy and safe. 
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